John Poole Middle School PSTA Meeting
September 14, 2017

A Special PSTA meeting was called by the board to vote on the nominee for President. The Vice President,  D’Amelio called the meeting to order at 7:05 pm. She made a motion to elect Ashley Muldoon as President. This motion was seconded by Sandra Baggett. The vote was unanimous. The new President said a few words of welcome and announced the date of the first regular meeting of the PSTA, which will be on October 10th. After the regular meeting there will be an information presentation by the Magnet Coordinator from Poolesville High School regarding the Magnet Programs and application process.

The meeting was adjourned at 7:15.

Respectfully Submitted,
[bookmark: _GoBack]Sandra Baggett
PSTA Secretary
